

[image: ][image: A picture containing background pattern

Description automatically generated][image: ][image: Text

Description automatically generated][image: A picture containing text, sign, gauge, close

Description automatically generated]	                 			


					
TB-DILI Study Team
Nottingham Clinical Trials Unit
Room A17, Applied Health Research Building
School of Medicine
University of Nottingham
University Park
Nottingham, NG7 2RD

Tel; [XXXX XXXXXXXX]
E mail; tb-dili@nottingham.ac.uk 

 
[Insert Date]

Dear [participants name],

TB-DILI Trial
Thank you for providing consent to take part in the TB-DILI Trial.
Following review by the trial liver specialists, it has been confirmed that your test results and symptoms do not meet the requirements for participation in the trial. We’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in taking part in the trial and for supporting our research. We would also like to reassure you that you will continue to get the care that you need, and it will not be affected in any way.
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to discuss them with your doctor. 
Very best wishes from the TB-DILI trial team.

Prof Wei Shen Lim 					[INSERT NAME]
TB-DILI Chief Investigator				TB-DILI Study Manager
Consultant Respiratory Clinician 
Nottingham University Hospital Trust
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